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April 28th, 2004
Global Leadership & Management Resources 
14622 Ventura Blvd., Suite 736 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423
Dear Global:
I wanted to thank you for all of your assistance with our senior management retreat last week. You took our theme of "Leadership Development" and suggested a fun and innovative approach with the "Twelve O'clock High" training program. Combining the "Twelve O'clock High" with the DiSC profiles made the training not only informative, but very interactive. Michael was able to get everyone engaged during this session, and the feed-back I have gotten from all 27 attendees has been overwhelmingly positive. From an HR perspective, I most appreciated the open and frank dialogue within our work groups this session facilitated, that otherwise probably would not have taken place.
Since I had not taken part in any of Global's training before, there was some risk on my part including Global on our agenda. But your client list and testimonials (along with mine now) made me take the risk and I am so glad I did. Global's 4 hour presentation was the highlight of our retreat. Also, your availability made the task of coordinating the training so much easier.
It was a pleasure working with you and Michael. We will be sending one of our Vice President's to Global's Leadership Workshop next month in Los Angeles and I look forward to a continued working relationship with you.
Sincerely, 

P. D. 
Director of Human Resources 
Castle & Cooke
